
 
 

Memorandum 
July 31, 2020 

 
 
To:  File 
 
From:  Mike Turcott, Transportation Planning Specialist 

 
Subject: TR-190687, TR-190689, TR-190690;  

Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Projects  
Northwest Railway Musuem 
 

Between Oct. 24 and Dec. 4, 2019, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
awarded three GCPF grants totaling $17,463.00 to the Northwest Railway Musuem (Musuem) 
for projects related to replacement and upgrading of batteries and/or train detection equipment at 
the trespass abatement gate and crossings listed in the table below. The actual cost of the projects 
was $13,227.83. 

Docket Location 
Crossing 

ID 
Type of 

Improvement 
Amt 

Approved Amt Spent 
TR-

190687 PSE Gate 15 N/A Batteries $5,606.00 $1,412.62  

TR-
190689 

SR-202/Bendigo 
BLVD 090204A Train Detection $5,320.00 $3,392.00  

TR-
190690 

Snoqualmie 
Parkway 917524C Train Detection and 

Batteries $10,603.00 $8,423.21  

    $17,463.00 $13,227.83  
 
On June 30, 2020, the Railroad submitted requests for reimbursement. On July 30, 2020, UTC 
Rail Safety staff inspected each location and confirmed that the installations were completed 
according to the specifications outlined in the orders approving each grant.  
 
Please close these dockets.   
 
 
 


